
NOTICE 
 

 

VEHICULAR ENTRY TO POOL  
 

 

 

THIS IS TO ADVISE ALL USERS OF THE NATIONAL STADIUM POOL 

FACILITY THAT THERE WILL BE TWO (2) MAJOR EVENTS BEING HELD 

AT THE STADIUM COMPLEX FROM THURSDAY, JUNE 17 to SUNDAY, 

JUNE 20, 2010.  

 

AS A RESULT, GATE E-10 AT NANNYVILLE ON MOUNTAIN VIEW AVE 

WILL BE USED FOR VEHICULAR ACCESS TO AND FROM THE POOL, 

FROM THURSDAY, JUNE 17, 2010 at 10.00 a.m.  

 

ALL VEHICLES LEAVING THE POOL AFTER 7:00 p.m. MUST EXIT 

THROUGH THE MAIN GATE AS E10 WILL BE CLOSED OFF AT          

7:00 p.m.  

 

WE WILL RETURN TO THE REGULAR I.P.L. PARKING ARRANGEMENTS 

ON MONDAY, JUNE 21, 2010. 

 

WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE WHICH THIS ACTION MAY CAUSE. 
 

 

 

 

Signed: Pool Administrator. (14/06/10) 


